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Dear Parents,  

Welcome back to the summer term! It has been lovely to see some sunshine this week, 

even though it has still been cold. Please make sure children are prepared for the 

changeable weather, the ventilation means the building can still be cold. They also need 

time outside so coats are still required.  

The children have made a great start to the term with some really hard work. I know 

many are still finding school very tiring which is not surprising considering the 

disruption they have had to their routines, hopefully with some extra sleep they will 

adapt as the term moves on.  

Special Awards this week: 

Hedgehog Class 

Jazz for super progress and hard work with 

her reading. 

Squirrel Class 

 John for trying so hard with his reading. 

Badger Class 

Oliver for settling in really well and working very hard. 

Fox Class 

Freddie B. for excellent focus and listening skills. 
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Other Messages 

Hot lunches 

We are working with our school meal provider to increase the number of hot 

lunches. The issue remains that we cannot have all children in the hall together 

and we cannot keep a large amount of food warm for long period of time but we 

will continue to do what we can. For the next half term, we are increasing to two 

hot lunch options a week. Next week we also plan to trial adding a jacket potato 

option daily along with packed lunches.  

To make ordering more efficient, Mrs Fulham will send out a link for you to 

order lunch for the week via a Microsoft Form.  

Community Yard Sale 

We are really pleased that the Friends are 

able to carry out some fundraising activities 

again. As a school we rely hugely on the 

financial support from such events so we hope 

lots of families will be able to take part by 

booking stalls or visiting on the day. 

With best wishes for the weekend.  

Jennie Müller 

Headteacher  



 

Dates for your Diary:  

Pizza lunch 21st April 

Fish fingers and chips lunch 23rd April 

Beef burger lunch 26th April 

Fish fingers and chips lunch 30th April 

School closed Bank Holiday 3rd May 

Fish and chip lunch 7th May 

Pizza lunch 12th May 

Fish fingers and chips lunch 14th May 

Beef burger lunch 17th May  

Fish fingers and chips lunch 21st May 

Sausage and Mash lunch 24th May 

Fish and chip lunch 28th May  

End of half term 28th May 2021 

Return to school 7th June 2021 

Community Yard Sale 17th July  

End of term 21st July 2021 

 

 

 


